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Telephone: (606) 864-79 1 4 

April 18,2010 

Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 4060 1 

APK 2 1 2 0 1 0  

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

RE: Rate increase 

Dear Commissioner: 

I am aware that the rate increase for Kentucky Utilities has already been approved, but I 
still wish to express disapproval anyway. It seems inappropriate for KILJ or any other 
utility to receive annual rate increases of 1 1.5% when our economy is in such disarray. It 
is unacceptable for the them to have double digit increases when most residents are losing 
jobs, getting no raises or cost of living adjustments, or at best getting a raise at the rate of 
one or two percent. In fact, I know state employees that have not received raises in 5 
years of more because of the state budget issues. 

As a church treasurer, I have noticed that giving is down but holding steady in 
comparison to the weak economy. 

In short, it would seem time for the utilities to receive rate increases equal to the economy 
and the salary increases that residents of KY see in their paychecks. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 
#- 

Steven Dickerson, Treasurer 
London Seventh-day Adventist Church 


